
December 2007 - News Flash 2  

 
Round 1 on New Years Day  

  Just a reminder that our first event for the new year begins on Tuesday January 1st.   

      

      

Visit our Newsletter Archive page to read this months newsletter and news 
flashes 

  

    http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/History/News/Top_Newsletter.htm   

  
or look for the Newsletter link on the left edge of the home page under Community, then 
Club.        
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